
 
 

Chino Valley council examines regional impact fee study
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Saturday, October 03, 2009 
 
 
The Chino Valley Town Council will discuss a regional impact fee and buy-in fee study at its special study session at 6 
p.m. Tuesday in council chambers at 1020 W. Palomino Road. 
 
This study, a town official said, is intended to identify the hierarchy of fees in the region and determine whether or not
the general fund is subsidizing the respective activities. 
 
It also provides a comparison of fees between Prescott, Prescott Valley, Yavapai County and Chino Valley. 
 
Under HB 2008, which Gov. Jan Brewer signed Sept. 4, there is a moratorium on any impact fees increases from 
through June 30, 2010. 
 
The town official said this moratorium gives the council and staff time to decide if they need to check into further 
assessments. 
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